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Ratification Vote 

SY 20-21  
April 5, 2021 – June 30, 2021 

Agreements Passed by LTU1037 on  
April 1, 2021 

Duty-Free Lunch – 294 for 12 against 
Extended Work-Day – 382 for 12 against 

Approved by School Committee on  
April 1, 2021 

 
Paraprofessional Appreciation Day 

Wednesday, April 7, 2021 
Thank you for all that you do for our 
students!  We greatly appreciate your 

hard work and dedication! 
 

Spring Trivia 
Friday, May 7th  
7 – 9 p.m. p.m. 

Teams: 8 members max. 
Reserve your team NOW! 

ltu1037@lynnteachersunion.org 
 

 

Building Representatives  
and  

Building Committee Members 
 

• Building Reps. - School Committee – 
April 1st, April 8th and April 29th  
 

• Ten-Minute Meetings - Be sure to keep 
our members informed!!!  

 
• Membership Meeting – April 14th via 

Zoom - Executive Board 3:15 p.m. 
Membership 3:30 p.m. 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://aft.zoom.us/j/8396810577?pwd=Vn
k3S0pURlZ2UE9CMTVxOGx5ejZXZz09 

 
Meeting ID: 839 681 0577 

Passcode: LTU1037 
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Dear Members of the Lynn Teachers Union: 
 
Hello Everyone, 
  
I understand that many of you are feeling overwhelmed as 
we begin to head back to in-person instruction.  The 
Union has continued to advocate for safety for all.  We 
will continue to be vigilant in representing our members’ 
best interest.   
On Thursday, April 1, 2021 the membership and the Lynn 
School Committee approved the agreement for the 
remainder of the school year.  We were able to negotiate 
continued safety for our members with the highest health 
risks for COVID-19. 
With the vaccine clinics at Breed for LPS staff it is my 
hope that everyone who wants to be vaccinated will be 
done by April Vacation.  In our survey sent on March 20th 
we received 990 responses with 89% of members having 
been vaccinated fully or with one dose.  We advocated for 
a no-response to the vaccine question on the daily 
COVID-19 check in, which was changed due to the 
Union’s advocacy.   
  
    
Sincerely, 

 
Sheila O’Neil 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

o 4/1/21 – Special School Committee Mtg. 
6 p.m. 

o 4/6/21 – Organizing Team Mtg. 3:30 p.m. 
o 4/7/21 – Racial & Social Justice Team     

Zoom 3 p.m. 
o 4/8/21 - School Committee LPS Zoom        
o 4/14/21 - Executive Board/Membership 

Meeting - Zoom - Membership 3:30 p.m. 
o 4/28/21 – Grievance Team Zoom 3 p.m. 
o 4/29/21 - School Committee LPS Zoom         
 

Zoom Meeting 
Meeting ID: 839 681 0577 

Passcode: LTU1037 
 

 

The Lynn Teacher is published 
and printed by: 

 
Lynn Teachers Union 

Local 1037 AFT AFL-CIO 
679 Western Avenue 

Lynn, MA 01905 
781-599-5591 

ltu1037@lynnteachersunion.org 
www.lynnteachersunion.org 

 
President: Sheila O’Neil 

1st Vice President: Colleen McElligott-Liporto 
2nd Vice President: Miriam Rodriguez-Fusco 

Secretary/Treasurer: Paul Mailloux 
Corresponding Secretary: Catherine Deveney 

Recording Secretary: Doreen Bucklin 
Sergeant at Arms: Eric Serino 

Condolences 
We remember LTU members, Robert Melanson and 
Theresa Thibault who have recently passed.  The LTU 
extends its sincere condolences to their families, friends 
and colleagues. 

Happy Retirement Wishes 
Congratulations and best wishes to the following LTU 
members on their upcoming retirement!  
Elizabeth Lowe 
 
 
 


